
From: Nikki Hennenfent
Subject: H.O.G. Chapter Newsletter

Click here to view new or used inventory at Harley-Davidson of Madison

APRIL NEWSLETTER
MADISON H.O.G. CHAPTER #3793

CHAPTER WEBSITE || FACEBOOK GROUP

FROM THE CHAPTER
DIRECTOR

- Dennis LeMoine -
It was great to see so many members
come to our Axe Throwing Event!
Hopefully we can plan to make this an
annual one. Congratulations to Jim,
Dennis and Lucas for coming in first,
second and third at our tournament! The
best news was we all left without
needing stitches!!! (See below for
photos!)

Welcome to our new members. Looking
forward to riding with you and getting to
know you better. There is no better way
to get to know your fellow chapter
members than to participate in our rides
and come to our meetings.

I am working on putting together an “observation run” for members to participate
in during this riding season. It will take place throughout the entire riding season
and prizes will be given for first, second and third place finishes. In addition, we will
be holding a “chapter challenge” linked to the Ride 365. Keep a lookout for more
details on both in the next month or so.

We have a great riding season coming up and I hope to ride with you and enjoy it
together!​

https://www.hdofmadison.com/inventory/new
https://www.hdofmadison.com/inventory/preowned
https://www.hdofmadison.com/
https://hdofmadison.com/mad-hog-members
https://www.facebook.com/groups/madisonhog/


FROM THE
ASST. CHAPTER DIRECTOR

- Joey Mathews -

Welcome New Members!!
​Lucas, rides a Kawasaki...for
now
Jeff, rides a '19 Electra Glide
Standard
Robin, rides a '98 Electra Glide
Josh, rides an '08 Fat Bob
Kevin, rides a '23 Street Glide
Special

It pays to attend the monthly
chapter meetings!

Be sure to come in
to the May meeting!

REMINDER:
Blue Ticket Drawing has restarted

for the year - remember to get yours
before each meeting!



FROM THE SECRETARY
& WEBMASTER

- Nikki Hennenfent -

Events are picking up for the season -
be sure to check the Dealership
Calendar as well as the HOG Calendar
for happenings, events, and rides.

If you ever have any questions or
concerns about the website, eNewsletter,
or other H.O.G. Chapter issues, please
email me at nikki@hdofmadison.com.

NEW WEBSITE
FOR CHAPTER MEMBERS

Some of you mentioned you had some
issues with getting to the Member's Only

HOG Chapter website.

You can now use the previous webite -
madisonhog.com - to access the

Member's Only site.

I'll be sending out an email next week -
due to being out of the office most of
this week - with instructions on how to
bookmark the website for easier access.

There will always be a link at the top and
bottom of this Newsletter with links to
the Member's Only website if you ever

need to access the page.

https://hdofmadison.com/Calendar
https://hdofmadison.com/Madison-HOG-Calendar
mailto:nikki@hdofmadison.com?subject=HOG%20Chapter%20Question
https://hdofmadison.com/mad-hog-members
https://madisonhog.com/


FROM THE TREASURER
- John Bennett --

If you need a HOG nametag,
contact John! We're bulk ordering,
so please get your info to him
ASAP. ​
If you're looking for HOG Chapter
patches or rockers, see Crystal.
The Treasurer Report will be posted
at the raffle table only on Meeting
Days. If you have questions or
concerns, contact John.

FROM THE ROAD CAPTAIN
- Michael Pflughoeft -

This month's dinner will be at
Vintage Brewing Co. in Sauk
Prairie at 6:15pm on Wednesday,
April 19th. Please text or call
Michael to confirm if your coming
by Monday, March 13th to 262-
501-0098.
​Next month we'll begin Rookie
Rides - those new to riding in
groups and Riding Academy
graduates will be invited to do a
short, round-trip ride from the
Dealership before the Chapter
meeting. We'll also have a Riding
Academy Graduate Ride on June
7th.

We're always looking for more ideas or dates for rides, and want volunteers to
be a Road Captain, Mid, or Sweep -- let Michael know at 262-501-0098.
​Nikki will have the rides updated on the HOG Calendar and on the
Facebook Group as they come up.

https://vintagebrewingcompany.com/saukprairie/
https://hdofmadison.com/Madison-HOG-Calendar
http://www.facebook.com/groups/madisonhog/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/madisonhog/


REGISTER FOR RIDE365

Your miles restart in the new year for
RIDE365.

If you haven't submitted your current
milage for 2023, you must bring a photo

of your current milage - your physical
bike will do during riding season 😉  - and

your VIN number to the Dealership.

The Dealership MUST verify your miles
for them to be added to the database.

If you have any questions, reach out to
Crystal, Alissa, or Nikki at the Dealership!

FROM THE GENERAL MANAGER
- Crystal Mundt -

Thank you to everyone who came
out to the Dealership for the
Season Opener, and an extra
special thanks to those who
volunteered at each of the Tour
Pass stops! We had questions set-
up at each stop - bucketlist ride,
must-have item in your tourpak,
etc. - and we got great responses.
Be on the look out for those on
Social Media!

If you have your bike in storage, please remember to call in and reserve your
bike-up at least TWO days in advance! Our Service Writers are going to be
swamped since Spring has come a little late this year - be patient with them
and let us know ahead of time when you're planning to come pick up your
motorcycle.
Ride 365: Participating will get you patches, and with the miles you put on,
you'll also get some giftcards from the Motor Company! For more information,
visit the HOG Website.
We got a handful of events around the corner: an indoor Apparel "tent sale,"
our 8th Anniversary Party, and the National Bike Show in June - We'll have
food and music, as well as fun categories (old and new bikes alike!) and it will
be people's choice. Stay tuned for more information!

https://members.hog.com/HOG/HDMN_Ride365
https://members.hog.com/HOG/HDMN_Ride365
https://members.hog.com/HOG/HDMN_Ride365?PublicAccess=true&site=a0dj0000006mPzAAAU


PHOTOS FROM THE AXE
THROWING EVENT

Saturday, April 1, 2023

Thanks for the photos, Joanne!

These photos will be added to the
Facebook Group to be easily

downloaded!

If you or another attendee have photos
from the event, please send them to
Nikki at nikki@hdofmadison.com.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/madisonhog
mailto:nikki@hdofmadison.com?subject=Axe%20Throwing%20Event


CONGRATULATIONS on being the first
MADISON H.O.G. CHAPTER AXE CHAMP,

Jim!

Lucas came through at Third Place
Dennis swung for Second Place

and Jim took First Place!

CONGRATS ON THE WIN guys!

APPAREL & LICENSING
INDOOR TENT EVENT

Saturday, April 8
10am - 4pm

Check out the merch
that didn't make it to the floor

during the 2022 season!

BLOODY MARY BAR
from 11am-2pm!

Obsolete & discontinue items
are available while they last!

See A&L Department for more
information.

https://www.hdofmadison.com/Calendar
https://hdofmadison.com/Apparel


WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER
VINTAGE BREWING CO

Wednesday, April 19
Meet at 6:15pm

Vintage Browing Company
is located in Sauk City on Water St.

>> ADDRESS <<

FACEBOOK PAGE

Please RSVP to Michael
by Monday, April 17 so we can have a

total count for the reservation!

MAY
CHAPTER MEETING

Saturday, May 6

First Rookie Ride of the season with
Michael - Kickstands up at 12pm
(See Michael the Head Ride Captain
for more details!)
Social Hour begins at 3:30pm
Chapter Meeting begins at 4:30pm

CONTACT INFORMATION
DENNIS LEMOINE, Director:

Phone: 608-698-9741
Email: dennis@madisonhog.com

JOEY MATHEWS, Asst. Director

https://hdofmadison.com/Apparel
http://vintagebrewingcompany.com/saukprairie/
https://vintagebrewingcompany.com/saukprairie/
https://www.google.com/maps/dir//vintage+sauk+city/data=!4m6!4m5!1m1!4e2!1m2!1m1!1s0x88077315a45e1739:0x1b7cc3d7733957b0?sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiCrp6Z9pH-AhW9k4kEHbNuAJYQ9Rd6BAgqEAQ
https://www.facebook.com/vbcsaukprairie


NIKKI HENNENFENT, Secretary & Webmaster:
Email: nikki@hdofmadison.com
Phone: 608-221-2761

ALISSA RIEDL, Membership:
Email: alissa@hdofmadison.com
Phone: 608-221-2761

JOHN BENNETT, Treasurer
​Email: john@madisonhog.com

MICHAEL PFLUGHOEFT, Head Road Captain:​
Email: michael@madisonhog.com
​​Cell: 262-501-0098

CRYSTAL MUNDT, Dealership General Manager:
Email: crystal@hdofmadison.com
​Phone: 608-221-2761

Madison H.O.G. Chapter Website:
hdofmadison.com/Mad-HOG-Members

OR
madisonhog.com​

Submissions for the newsletter are due by the 1st of each month.
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